
 
 
 

www.cbcsteelbuildings.com 

June 2023 

M-Mig Construction Wins YETI Drawing 
 
 
Thank you to all who submitted projects to our 2023 Calendar Program. Selected projects were featured 
in the 2023 calendar. In addition to the calendar, you may receive recognition by having your project 
appear in our literature and website. Again, thank you for sharing your projects! 
 
Each project that was submitted to the Calendar Program was entered into a random drawing for a 
chance to win a YETI Tundra 65’ cooler. We are happy to announce M-Mig Construction was our lucky 
winner! 
 

Congratulations M-Mig Construction! 

 
Shown accepting the winning YETI cooler at M-Mig Construction is,  

from left, Jessica Saavedra, Office Manager; James Jantz, Estimator;  
Alberto Perez, Assistant Office Manager; and Matt Migliazzo, Owner.  

 


